
Community  Choice  Aggregation
to  be  Subject  of  Dec  2
Meeting

Community  Choice  Aggregation  Can
Provide  a  Cleaner  Grid  and  Lower
Electric Rates
EVs enable us to drive with zero emissions. But EVs can be an
even cleaner choice when the electricity used to charge the
battery comes from a clean grid.

On December 2, at 7:00 PM, the club will host a Zoom meeting
where the featured speaker will be Peter Millman of People’s
Action for Clean Energy (PACE). He will be speaking to us
about Community Choice Aggregation (CCA) and how we can go
about making this an option for CT residents.

CCA  involves  communities  controlling  power  procurement  and
offering modern energy products and services. These include
programs that encourage more rooftop solar, battery storage,
energy efficiency, demand response, and EV infrastructure. The
goals of CC are to reduce energy costs, lower GHG emissions,
and increase resilience. The utility still owns, operates, and
maintains the distribution infrastructure.

This  is  on  the  docket  of  the  Public  Utilities  Regulatory
Agency (PURA), but it requires action by the legislature as
well. Peter will explain the details, the next steps, and what
citizens can do to support this initiative.

CCA is operational in a number of other states where it has
successfully enabled a cleaner energy mix and lower electric
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rates.

CCA can happen. This is not tilting at wind turbines!


